
27th May, 2016 

Elizabeth Kerr 

By email:  

Dear Ms Kerr, 

Official information request for information about legal services to Dunedin City Council.  

I refer to your official information request dated April 18 for the following information. The 
answers to each question are in blue text. 

1. Has Mr (Steve) Rodgers supplied services (legal or otherwise) to DCC with regards to 
a hotel development(s) in the period from 1 January 2014 to 18 April 2016 ? Please 
outline the services provided.  

No. In 2012, Mr Rodgers acted on behalf of investors wishing to complete a hotel in 
Dunedin. He was involved in the presentation of a resource consent application (ref 
LUC-2012-212) on their behalf.  We have no record of Mr Rodgers acting on behalf of 
the DCC for a hotel development in this period. 

2. Has Mr Rodgers supplied services (legal or otherwise) to the Mayor of Dunedin or 
the Mayoral Office with regards to a hotel development(s) - if that differs from 
question 1. - in the period from 1 January 2014 to 18 April 2016 ? Please outline the 
services provided.  

No. 

3. Have the services by contract referred to in questions 1. & 2., been awarded through 
an open tendering process(es) in the period from 1 Jan 2014 to 18 March 2016 ?  

Not applicable. 

4. In regards to question 3., if not why not?   

Not applicable. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me by return email.  

Yours sincerely 

Arlene Goss 

 




